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IMPROVEMENTS TO NORTH SIXTH AVENUE DOG PARK  
TO BE UNVEILED AUG. 17 

 
After being closed June 10 for improvements, North Sixth Avenue Dog Park will have a ribbon-cutting ceremony to 
debut the improvements.  
 
“I would like to thank all the employees at Parks and Recreation for all their hard work, and to the park users who 
brought the condition of the park to our attention,” said Council Member Paul Durham. “We worked in close 
coordination with many users and stakeholders of the dog park to ensure a positive park experience for both people and 
dogs alike.” 
 
Improvements include an upgraded irrigation and drip system with new sprinklers and solar irrigation controller, removal 
of dead trees with new trees planted, added area lighting, new picnic tables, benches, sod, pea gravel, and decomposed 
granite. The improvements were made possible through Ward 3 Service Line Warranty funds. 
 

When: Saturday, Aug. 17, 9 a.m. 
Where: North Sixth Avenue Dog Park, 2075 N. 6th Ave. 
More info: Sierra.Boyer@tucsonaz.gov or call 520-837-8032 
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